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December 9, 2010 
 
 

Gudbjorn A. Karlsson, D.O. 
354 Durham Bridge Road 
Newport ME 04953 
 
Re: Consent Agreement Termination 
 
Dear Doctor Karlsson: 
 
At its meeting earlier today, the Board reviewed the monthly reports submitted on your behalf 
as well as notes supporting termination of your agreement from James McDonald, PhD and 
Michael Palumbo, D.O.   The Board also considered the fact that reports from the Maine 
Medical Professionals Health Program have been favorable. 
 
Following their review of those documents and a discussion regarding your 
compliance, the Board voted unanimously to terminate your Agreement, effective 
December 31, 2010.   
 
The Board members commend you for your hard work and consistent compliance with the 
terms of your Agreement.  We all wish you the best in your continued recovery. 
 
You are welcome to contact me at the number below with any questions you may have. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Susan E. Strout 
Susan E. Strout 
Executive Secretary 
 
cc: Carrie L Carney, Assistant Attorney General 
 Gary Palman, DO, Case Reporter 
 Margaret Palmer, PhD, Clinical Director, MMPHP 
 Michael Palumbo, DO 
 James McDonald, PhD            
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